Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

Sent: Wednesday, November 21, 2012 9:42 AM

To: Skaggs, David M.

Subject: your comments in case number 2012-00222 - Louisville Gas & Electric rate adjustment

Dear Mr. Skaggs:

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric Co. Your comments will
be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review as it considers this matter. For your reference, the case number
in this matter is 2012-00222. Please cite it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may
be readily directed to the case file.

Thank you again for your interest.

Pndeew Melnghonych RECEIVED

Director of Communications By Kentucky Public Service Commission at 9:45 am, Nov 21, 2012
Kentucky Public Service Commission

211 Sower Boulevard
Frankfort, KY 40601
502-564-3940 x208 cell:502-330-5981

From: PSC - Public Information Officer
Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2012 1:20 PM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

Subject: FW: LG and E Rates in Louisville!
Importance: High

From: Skaggs, David M.

Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2012 1:19:30 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer

Subject: LG and E Rates in Louisville!
Importance: High

Auto forwarded by a Rule

Gentleman and Ladies,

| implore you please do not allow LG and E to raise the rates yet again! Natural gas prices are going down not up.
They already get about two hundred dollars a month from every person in Louisville. Please do your sworn duty and
protect the citizens of Kentucky!!!

Dave Skaggs/STC
Fern Creek Traditional High
9115 Fern Creek Road


Andrew.Melnykovych
Received


"The greatest oak was once a little nut who held its ground." ~Author Unknown
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